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[Date]
City of Quesnel
410 Kinchant St.
Quesnel, BC
V2J 7J5
Re: Support for the Quesnel Highway 97 North-South Interconnector Project
To Whom It May Concern,
On behalf of [INSERT NAME], I would like to express our appreciation for the efforts made to advance the Quesnel Highway 97 North-South Interconnector Project. 
We fully recognize the immense value of this project, as it promises to deliver substantial benefits to the region, improving travel and the safe and efficient movement of goods along Highway 97 through Quesnel, both northbound and southbound.
The North-South Interconnector would:
· Save travel time by enabling more efficient travel flow
· Decrease braking by eliminating 7 controlled intersections
· Increase width and height limits on the Quesnel River Bridge
· Support the advancement of major projects in the region through lowered transportation costs
· Reduce emissions, contributing to a more sustainable future

In alignment with the City of Quesnel, we respectfully urge the Province to take the necessary steps to support and advance this critical infrastructure upgrade, which will significantly contribute to the growth and development of north-central British Columbia.
Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We look forward to seeing this project move forward for the benefit of all.
Yours truly,
[signature]
[Printed/Typed NAME]
[Company Details]
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